
Dear Parent, 

  

Over the last few weeks we have been supporting the EDP and Active Norfolk with their 

campaign to increase the number of children swimming.  With this in mind at Norwich 

Penguins we have created an unmissable offer for children who are at the early stages for 

learning to swim. 

  

We are offering children who are new to the Norwich Penguins the chance of 5 free lessons 

when five are booked and paid for, for beginner swimmers. This offer is exceptional and 

will go a long way to preparing your child to be water safe this summer. The places are 

subject to availability but we teach at 13 school swimming pools near you and many of you 

will have local access to school nearby. 

  

We have attached a leaflet for you to see where we provide lessons and hope that  you can 

join us soon. 

  

We also have Summer Holiday Intensive lessons which are great fun and provide a great 

opportunity to reinforce skills during the summer holidays. 

  

For more information please e mail us at norwichpenguinslts@gmail.com and we will help 

you to find a slot that will suit you. Contact us before the 6th May to make the most of this 

fabulous offer. 

  

Kind regards 

Norwich Penguins 
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